
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have enjoyed another wonderful week at The Alton including 

year 6 Pupil Leadership elections and year 2’s trip to Holly Lodge.   

 

Thank you to everyone who has attended our ‘meet the teacher’ 

sessions.  These have been positively received and well attended. 

 

As the weather changes, please ensure your children are dressed 

appropriately for the weather and that clothing is named.   

Polite reminder that all trainers should be black – even those worn 

only for PE. 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the last few 

days of September. 

Linsay Thomson 

Headteacher  

 

 

Important Dates 
 

Year 4 visit to Barnes Common Bluescapes Project - Tuesday 30 September  

Year 6 visit to Barnes Common Bluescapes Project - Tuesday 7 October 

Year 3 visit to the National History Museum – Thursday 9 October 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Marchant’s Hill – Monday 20 – Wednesday 22 October 

Last day of Autumn Term 1 - Friday 24 October  

Autumn half term - Monday 27 October to Friday 31 October. School closed.  

Inset Day - Monday 3 November, school closed to children. 

First day of Autumn Term 2 - Tuesday 4 November. Children come back to school.  

Year 6 visit to Holly Lodge – Tuesday 11 November 

Flu Immunisation Day – Monday 17 November 

Year 4 visit to British Museum – Thursday 20 November 

School Photo Day – Thursday 27 November 

Year 3 visit to British Museum – Friday 5 December 

Last day of Autumn Term 2 – Friday 19 December.  School closes for Christmas holidays at 3.15pm. 

Inset Day - Monday 5 January, school closed to children. 

First day of Spring Term 1 - Tuesday 6 January. Children come back to school.  
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School Spider 

 

We’ve reached 30% of 

parents/carers using the 

School Spider app! 

Thank you! 

All families need to have 

at least one parent 

/carer signed up to 

receive information from 

school. Please install 

School Spider now.  

 
For Android phones 

For Apple phones 

 

Follow us on social: @the_alton_primary_school     
 

Free Parenting Course 
 

Connected Lives are running a free parenting course called Circle of 

Security at the Roehampton Family Hub on Wednesdays, 10 – 11.30am 

from 8 October to 3 December. There will also be a creche available. 

To find out more or book your place, please contact the Roehampton 

Family Hub or email eppy.izere@connectedlives.org.uk 

 

Term dates are on our website.  

 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolspider.schoolspider&hl=en_GB
https://apps.apple.com/in/app/school-spider/id1030400910
https://www.instagram.com/the_alton_primary_school/
mailto:eppy.izere@connectedlives.org.uk
https://thealton-q1e.org.uk/for-our-parents-carers/dates-calendar/

